
 
Superior Court of the District of Columbia 

Civil Division 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

RELOCATION OF THE OFFICE OF  
JUDGE-IN-CHAMBERS (JIC) 

 
 
Effective Friday, August 2, 2019, the office and courtroom of 
Judge-In-Chambers will be relocated to Room 4103 of the  
H. Carl Moultrie Courthouse Building.  

If you have questions, please contact the Civil Actions Clerk’s 
Office via email at Civildocket@dcsc.gov. Thank you for your 
continued support and understanding as we improve business 
operations and customer service. 

 
 
 
Respectfully, 
Civil Division Management Team 
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